
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Tuesday, 29 November 2016 11:51 AM 
To: Richard Calver 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/211 and AM2014/212 - comments on two Group 2 Exposure Drafts - Road 

Transport and Distribution Award 2015 and Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2015  

 
Dear Mr Calver 
 
I refer to your correspondence below and confirm that the extension of time has been granted in 
respect of National Road Transport Association’s comments in accordance with paragraph [226] of 
the Group 2 Decision [2016] FWCFB 7254. 
 
The attached documents will be published on the relevant award pages. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JO RICHARDSON 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4781 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
 
 
From: Richard Calver  

Sent: Tuesday, 29 November 2016 11:15 AM 
To: amod@fwc.com.au 

Cc: Chambers - Ross J 

Subject: AM2014/211 and AM2014/212 - comments on two Group 2 Exposure Drafts - Road 
Transport and Distribution Award 2015 and Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2015  

 
Please find attached the National Road Transport Association’s comments on the Exposure Drafts for 
the Road Transport and Distribution Award 2015 and the Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) 
Award 2015.  Following on from the conversation yesterday with the President’s Associate, Ms 
Richardson, we also note that as the making of these submissions is outside of the time set out in 
with paragraph [226] of the Group 2 Decision [2016] FWCFB 7254, we request an extension of time 
to today to file these submissions.  In that regard, I have copied in the President’s Chambers.  
 
Regards 
 
Richard Calver 
Adviser, Compliance and Workplace Relations 
A: PO Box 3656, Manuka ACT 2603 
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